
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

It has been wonderful to be back with the children 

and hear all their news, see how much they have 

grown and help them settle into their new      

classes. A big shout out to our new Reception 

children who have had a wonderful couple of 

days and to those in other classes who have 

joined the St Peter’s family-we are so happy you 

chose us! It has been a calm start to the year and 

the children have embraced new routines and ex-

pectations. We have many exciting events ahead 

this term alone and a big play project, which will 

support our children to develop resilience,         

creativity, and leadership skills - more on this 

over the next few weeks. 
 

We send love and prayers to Mr Kidd who is currently unwell and will not be with us for the 

next few weeks and say a big welcome to Miss Whitehead who is doing a fantastic job in Year 

2. We must also mention Craig Wilkinson who joined our staff team late in the summer 

term as Site supervisor, following Patrick’s retirement. Craig has worked incredibly hard 

over the summer and has already made a significant impact on the site and was very patient 

when some fool (me) put fairy liquid in the dishwasher by accident and the staff room was 

covered in foam - (sorry Craig!). We also welcome Mr Freeland who joins The Ark team. 
 

You will have noticed that there have been some busy bees working hard to improve our 

grounds over the summer break with a smart new fence, clean facias, windows and canopies.  
 

Father Peter invites all our children to bring their school bags/pencil cases to be blessed at this 

Sunday's masses at  St Joseph’s (9.15am) and St Peter’s (10.30am). 
 

The children and staff are tired after a very full first week-I hope the sun continues to shine 

and you have a restful weekend. 

 

God Bless 

Mrs Gili-Ross 




